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Howdy Ya'll.  I hope this finds everyone well.  There will be a meeting 
next month.  May 8th at Winnie Fondren's home.  In order to self distance 
Sorta Kinda, the meeting will be held on Winnies Patio, weather permitting.  
Paper products, flatare and drinks will be furnished.  Winnie is asking that 
you bring a picnic type dish.  Hopefully everyone has had a vaccine and will 
feel comfortable to be in a small group gathering.  Please bring show and tell 
(including your Blooming Nine Patch challenge).   Someone please  take 
pictures and Keith will get the website updated.  
Winnie Fondren
2711 Elizabeth Street
Port Neches
PH # 409-722-1878

Palestine Retreat is October 11-15 (mon-fri).  We will be sewing in the 
cafe, Which is close to the hotel rooms.  I will only take 16.  The sewing area 
is not very large. 16 is probably pushing it.  I'll verify cost then will start 
taking full payment checks to hold your place.  

 I know I'm leaving so much out.  Life has been rough (I'm sure) on 
everyone.  Hopefully everything will get back to normal soon. 

I think the library is still only taking small groups of 10.  I will verify 
that.  Ya'll decide if you want to hold a meeting in June.  Or you might want 
to wait till I find out if we can use the library.  

PJ Broussard


